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Monday 7th December 
 
Extension to the self-isolation date for your Year 1 child 
 
Dear parent/carer,  
 
We have been made aware that we have a further confirmed positive case of coronavirus 
(COVID-19) at Perry Hall Primary School within Year 1.  
 
Due to having contact with a later positive case of Covid-19, Year 1’s isolation period has 
been extended. Your child will now need to isolate until the end of Wednesday 16th 
December. If your child is well at the end of the period of self-isolation, then they can return 
to usual activities and return back into school on Thursday 17th December.  
 
Please refer to all information, outlined in your previous letter 
(https://www.perryhall.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/12/03.12.20-Year-1-letter-single-
case.pdf), regarding advice surrounding: 

 Isolation 

 What to do if your child develops symptoms of COVID 19  

 Symptoms of COVID 19  

 How to stop COVID-19 spreading. 
 
 
Online, live lessons have fully started today- thank you to those families who have engaged 
with these- it has been wonderful to see so many children on the screen, continuing their 
learning from home. Any families who cannot access the live sessions and have requested 
paper copies of work, these are now ready to collect from the school office. 
   
Once again, we sincerely thank you for your understanding and support during these 
extremely challenging times. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Miss Kohli  
Executive Headteacher  
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